
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 1996 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, Maryland 21218-3913 

 

Dear Harry: 

 

Thank you for your letters of January 12, February 16, February 22, and March 6.  I have received 

them and consider them quite helpful.  I am sorry we did not connect by telephone.  I tried to return 

the call.  Many of your suggestions are being examined by the Board’s research and investigative 

staff and I hope that we can be helpful in finding materials and records that may provide answers to 

the many lingering questions.  I do feel that the board’s pace with respect to review of CIA 

documents has picked up considerably in the last several months. 

 

I will try to contact you in the near future.  Thanks very much for your significant contributions to 

the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

 


